
Central District Conference 
PO Box 1199 
Goshen, IN 46527-1199 
 
 
 

Central District Board of Directors, 
 
 
Greetings from PEACE Mennonite Fellowship. We are writing to you to request full membership 
with the Central District Conference of Mennonite Church USA. We fully affirm CDC’s 
membership criteria. As a fellowship, we commit to: 
 
 

• Keeping Jesus Christ at the center of our faith and action. 
• Congregational discernment that is Biblically based, Christ-centered, and Spirit led. 
• Being guided by the Mennonite Church USA Vision: Healing and Hope and Confession 

of Faith in a Mennonite Perspective. 
 
We affirm CDC’s Conference Polity Statement and will follow MC USA’s guidelines for changing 
conference affiliation if applicable. We also meet CDC’s membership guidelines. We have a 
membership covenant that affirms our identity at PEACE. We plan to read it together annually, 
giving our congregation the chance to verbally assent to the covenant. Attached you will find the 
current draft of this membership covenant. 
 
If there is any other information you need from us or questions you have, please reach out to us. 
We look forward to hearing from you and gathering with you at the annual meeting in June. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Steering Team of PEACE Mennonite Fellowship: 
 
Gabe Beck, Kerry Beck, Dee Custar, Stacy Lehman, Kent Nafziger, Jennifer Nichols, Jay Roth, 
Mara Belle Schmucker, Brittany Spotts, and Denton Yoder 
 
 
 
 
 

PEACE Mennonite Fellowship 
22897 US-20A 
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